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Back Road Riders Door County Campout 2012 



Back Road Riders (BRR) Meeting Minutes 

1st Tuesday of the Month; 7:30PM; Aug 7, 2012 
www.brrmc.com 

Rose Garden Café 
111 E Higgins Rd Elk 

Grove Village., IL  

Officers and Directors: President Bill Lux; Vice President Ray Bachewicz; Vice President Gary Edwards; 

Secretary Laura Burdick; Treasurer Jean Mumford; Membership Norine Carro; Membership David 

Morris; Product Bill Mumford; Newsletter Jim Marsolais  

Topic  Presenter 

 

Call to Order: 7:40 pm Bill Lux 

Roll Call:  All officers and directors were in attendance accept Norine Carro 
(Excused) and Secretary Laura Burdick (In Japan).  

Bill Lux 

Reading of the Minutes: Waived Bill Lux 

REPORT OF THE OFFICERS  

President  No Report Bill Lux 

Vice Presidents: No Report 
Ray Bachewicz; 
Gary Edwards 

Treasurer:  $1,506.86 in the account Jean Mumford 

Secretary:  Minutes by Treasurer Jean Mumford Laura Burdick 

REPORT OF THE DIRECTORS 

Membership: -Dave Morris We have 30 members.  No Report. 

 

Norine Carro 
David Morris 

Product/Merchandise:  No Report Bill Mumford 

Road Captains: Gary and Dave are going to lead the Door County ride (See 
Club rides section below for details).  Gary needs someone to lead a ride this 
Sunday August 12, 2012 to lead a ride.  Kim K. said she will try and make it to 

Ray Bachewicz  
Gary Edwards 
Kevin Johnson 

http://www.brrmc.com/


the Rose Garden and organize (But not lead) a ride back to the South Elgin 
area.  Gary still wants ride ideas from members to start planning rides for 
next year. 

David Morris 
Bill Mumford 

Newsletter: Will try and get it out as soon as the minutes are turned in. Jim Marsolais 

AMA / Web Site:  No Report Bill Lux 

REPORT OF THE COMMITTES 

Holiday Party: January 26, 2013 Sammy and Norine are looking into hotels 
and are going to present 3 or 4  options to the club for a vote.  Sammy 
checked with the Ramada Inn at Higgins & 83 and they seemed reasonable, 
so that will be one of the options. 

Norine Carro 

Sammy 
Pappadakis 

OPEN FORUM 

Old Business :  
Ray B. announced that card for friend sent by BRR was received by friends step-mom and they said 

“Thanks”.  Ray reminded everyone to drive safely. 

Bill L. and Ray B. discussed the Ride 4 Kids and how the BRR was told they weren’t needed for blocking, 

but it ended up they were so BRR members are going to participate on the Ride 4 Kids planning 

committee next year to help make it a safer ride. 

Larry H. appreciated the cards sent to him and to his Mother.  Larry’s Mother is still in a special care 

center. 

Jim M. told Bill L on behalf of the BRR members how sorry we were for the loss of his Grandmother.  We 

had planned on presenting him with a card, but it will be mailed instead. 

New Business:  

None 

Mystery Raffle: $33.00 to Larry H. 

Meeting Adjourned: 8:12pm 

Next Meeting: 7:30 PM – September 4th, 2012 

Club Rides:   Meet @ the Rose Garden Café unless noted below: Nov-Apr @ 10am; May-Oct @ 9am 

Date(s) Leader Name Comments 

Aug 12 Kim K  Will have someone help her bring a group 
out Sunday and end up in the South Elgin 
Area 



    

Aug 23-26 Gary E & 
David M 

Door County Plans will be made by those who are riding 
up together on Thursday morning from 
Gary’s House in Round Lake leaving 
between 9:30 – 10:00.  There will be a 
group ride up to Door Thursday morning or 
come up on your own.  There will be a 
ride/event like a bug run and a Gimmick 
Run both days.  Shorter ride and possibly a 
cruise on the Chicago Fire Boat Friday and a 
longer ride Saturday. Leave Sunday and 
ride to breakfast on the way home. 

Breakfast will be each morning at 9am at 
Cattails restaurant. 

Aug 26   Club up in Door County No planned ride 

Sep 9 Gary E   

Sep 23    

Oct 14 Jim M   

Oct 28    
 

Misc Rides and/or Events: 

Date(s) Name Comments 

Aug 18 P.A.W.S Ride    

   

   

   

   
 

 
     If you have something for sale, or would like to send in an article for the 
Newsletter, e-mail me at RadarRabbit111@aol.com  Jim M. 
 
PRODUCT Bill Mumford  
To order Back Road Rider Shirts, Hats and Patches contact: 

HYPERSTITCH, INC. 
117 W Prairie St. 

MARENGO, IL 60152                     www.Hyperstitch.com 

815-568-0590 
 

mailto:RadarRabbit111@aol.com
http://www.hyperstitch.com/


 
 

Back Road Riders Motorcycle Club 
 

 

www.brrmc.com 
 

Been looking for a club to enjoy riding with? 

Come check out Back Road Riders! 
Join us!  All brands are welcome. 

 

Club meetings are held at 7:30 PM on the 1st Tuesday of the month at 

the 

Arlington Heights Rd & Route 72 (Higgins Rd), Elk Grove Village. 

Come at 6:30 and have dinner with us & meet the members! 
 

Regular club rides are on the 2nd and 4th Sundays of the month 
Starting from the Rose Garden Café, plus many weekend trips. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.brrmc.com/


 
 
 
 
 
A great time was had at Door making the best of a bad Belt situation… 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Three great Days of riding and one wet one on the way home Sunday.  

Should we go the same time 

Next Year? 
   



 

 

 

But Officer, I couldn’t have been going 60 miles an hour.  I’ve only been driving for 5 minutes. 

Not a good excuse… when stopped for speeding and asked by the Officer if you’d seen the speed limit 

signs, don’t say that you were going so fast you must have missed them. 

This might work…Officer, I’m trying to beat my wife home…Don’t ask. 

Some of us are getting to the age where we get Senior citizen discounts, but I don’t believe there’s one for 

traffic tickets yet. 

 

We’ll see you at the next meeting September 4, 2012.  Jim M.                                                                                                                                     


